
fy  Miami Division 
955 East 25th Street 

September 13, 2000 

Mr. David Draper 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 001084-GU 

Dear Mr. Draper: 

NUI Corporation (N YSE: Nul) 

As per our telephone conversation today, and your previous conversation 
with Nul's Robert Lurie, City Gas Company of Florida would request that the cap on 
its total commercial paper for fiscal 2001, including all commercial paper to be 
issued and sold in fiscal 2QO?, be set at $125 million. 

Should you have any questions with respect to this matter, please contact me 
at (850) 877-5282. 

Sincerely, 

Michael A. Palecki 
NU1 Corporation 
PMB 224 
3539 Apalachee Parkway 
Tallahassee, FI 3231 1 
(850)877-5282 i 


